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Alaska Medicaid Provider Update 

 

Retroactive Service Authorization 
May 16, 2022 

 
Dear Alaska Medicaid Provider -  
 
This notification is to inform providers that Optum Alaska will accept retroactive service authorizations within timely 
filing limits.  
 
Please be sure to attend upcoming service authorization Technical Assistance Trainings for further information.  
 
Questions? Please contact, Provider Relations at akmedicaid@optum.com 
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